
CANADIAN posmoN 

Canada is pleased with the interest displayed by Korean business 
persons in settling in Canada, and values the economic and cultural 
contributions made by those who have taken up residence here. We also 
appreciate the measures taken by the Government of Korea in facilitating the 
movement of such persons, particularly through the easing of exchange 
controls and by changes to travel regulations which now allow emigrants to 
obtain passports and visas without registering with an approved "emigration 
corporation". We look forward to continued growth in our entrepreneurial and 
investor immigrant programs in Korea. 


